
ST. DAVID’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWLETTER 

TERM: Spring Term 2025 Class/Dosbarth: Nursery 

Dear Annwyl/Parents, 
Welcome to our spring term in Nursery. We have also welcomed five new children to our class and 

look forward to getting to know them.  

Our topic for the first half term is ‘Seize the season its winter time.’ We will be exploring our 

nursery garden and around our school grounds to experience the changes in the weather, the frost 

and hopefully the snow. After the February half term, it will be time to look for signs of Spring.  

We will be celebrating Chinese New Year, Number day and Valentine’s day. Also, the first half term 

we will have a French morning where we are Ethical informed citizens and learn about the Eiffel 

Tower, different foods and the French flag. 

 The second part of the term St. David’s Day, World book day, Mother’s Day and Easter. It will be a 

full term of celebrations.  

Routines 
• We ask for you to provide a small healthy snack in a named container and a drink please. 

Water if possible. We do offer milk every day to those children who want it. 

• Can you make sure coats, jumpers etc are clearly marked with your child’s name. It is also a 

great help if you can name your child’s shoes 
We encourage the children to become independent at taking off their coats and hanging them up also 
taking shoes on and off. It’s a great help if you can practice at home. 

 

RE 
Topics this term are Celebrations, Gathering and Growing.  

This year we will be celebrating the Pilgrims of Hope jubilee. 

Topics will be explored through stories, activities and class worship time 

 

Numeracy 
• Looking at size, weight and capacity. 

• Pattern and Shape. 

• One more and one less. 

• Using money in our role play shop. 

We will also be continuing with our daily days of the week rhyme, counting forwards and backwards, 

recognising numerals 1 to 10 and number games.  
 

Language Literacy and Communication 
• Continuing to build on our speaking and listening skills. 

• Practice writing our names at every opportunity. 

• We will be introducing the characters of our new Phonics scheme called Monster Phonics.  

We will forcus on listening to sounds in the environment, instrumental sounds, body 

percussion, rhyme and rhythm and alliteration. 

We will be enjoying a range of stories, songs and rhymes to go along with our topic. 

 

We hope you find this information useful 

Mrs Clements, Mrs Gouran, Miss Seure and Miss McKenna 



 

 


